
Petition: Save the Trees on the Rosenberry Drive Levee, Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 

TO: Hon. Jo-Ellen Darcy, Assistant Secretary of the Army for Civil Works,  
We, the undersigned, object to the levee vegetation policy as currently implemented by the U.S. Corps of Engineers, which would result 
in the removal of hundreds of trees along the Rosenberry Drive levee embankment in Coeur d’Alene, Idaho. The trees are not a danger 
to flood control and they provide the city with significant and irreplaceable environmental, aesthetic, and recreational values to our 
community. We urge your reconsideration of the policy so that we may preserve our trees.   

Copies: Sen. Mike Crapo, Sen. Jim Risch, Rep. Raul Labrador, Sen. Barbara Boxer, Gen John McMahon, Col. Bruce Estok, Mayor Sandy Bloem 
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Kootenai Environmental Alliance P. O. Box 1598, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83816-1598, phone (208) 667-9093,  kea@kealliance.org    www.kealliance.org 
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